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Dear 2022 Kindergarten parents and carers, 

Now that government and Department of Education restrictions 
have eased, we are able to hold an outdoor KINDER ORIENTATION 
INFORMATION SESSION. Only one parent/carer (must wear a 
mask, QR code on entry to the school and show proof of double 
vaccination) and the enrolled Kindergarten child are able to 
attend. 

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION INFORMATION 
SESSION. Tuesday 30th November 2021 

It will begin at 9.30am under the Primary COLA.  

We ask that you bring your enrolling child to the Primary COLA. Our 
Kindergarten staff will collect him/her and take them out for some 
outdoor play and activities. 

In this session you will be provided with information and a folder 
containing the relevant information you will need to know before 
your child starts Kindergarten next year. 

At the conclusion of the INFORMATION SESSION there will be an 
opportunity to ask questions, meet the uniform shop staff or discuss 
any concerns. 

Looking forward to seeing you, 

Mr Pope (Principal), Yvonne Bryce (Supervisor Early Stage One) and 
the Kindergarten Team 
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